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AIPSO strognly Condemns the heinous and cowardly attack in Jammu and 

Kashmir 

The All India Peace and Solidarity Organisation (AIPSO) strongly condemns the 

heinous and cowardly attack on tourists in Jammu and Kashmir, which has claimed 

innocent 26 lives and injured several others. This brutal assault on civilians is a 

direct attack on the ideals of peace, harmony, and coexistence that the people of 

Jammu and Kashmir, and indeed all of India, cherish deeply. 

Violence targeting unarmed civilians, especially visitors who come in the spirit of 

exploration and friendship, is unacceptable and must be denounced by all sections 

of society. Such acts aim to spread fear, disrupt communal harmony, and tarnish 

the image of Kashmir and a community. 

AIPSO calls upon all peace-loving citizens, democratic forces, and civil society 

organizations to unite in raising their voices against terrorism and in support of 

sustained efforts to bring lasting peace to the region. We urge the authorities to 

ensure justice for the victims by apprehending and appropriately punishing the 

culprits and strengthen measures to protect the lives and dignity of all people. 

AIPSO remains committed to working for peace, secularism, and solidarity among 

all peoples, and reaffirms its stand against all forms of violence and extremism. 

We call upon the state and central government to probe the lapses in deputing the 

security forces in that place, where thousands tourists visit every day. 
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